
  

 
  
January 26, 2005 
 
The following answers have been added to the LMDC’s list of Frequently Asked Questions, 
for a complete list of questions and answers visit www.renewnyc.com/130liberty  
  
Will LMDC update the Draft Deconstruction Phase 1 Plan to incorporate the results of the 
Supplemental testing of the interstitial spaces?  Will LMDC resubmit the updated plan to the 
regulators for approval? 
  
Yes. LMDC will update the Draft Deconstruction Phase 1 Plan to incorporate the results of 
the Supplemental Testing. This updated plan will be submitted to the regulators for approval 
prior to starting work. LMDC will also incorporate into the revised plan comments received 
from the Regulators on the 12/10 plan and comments received from the public. 
  
When will the deconstruction start? 
  
The deconstruction will begin after regulatory approval has been given and all necessary 
permits have been issued to the LMDC. 
  
What regulatory agencies is the LMDC waiting to hear from? 
  
The LMDC has submitted the plan to key regulatory agencies including the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency, The U.S. Department of Labor/ Occupational Health and 
Safety Administration, the New York State Department of Labor, the New York State 
Department of Environmental Conservation, the New York City Department of 
Environmental Protection, the New York City Department of Buildings as well as the city 
and state Departments of Health and others. 
  
For more answers to Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ’s) visit 
www.renewnyc.com/130liberty 
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